Y4 South Hunsley football event
Tuesday 25th June

Our Y4 football fanatics recently took part in the final Y3/4 football event of the school year at
South Hunsley. There were some fabulous goals scored as we came away with two victories,
one draw and a defeat throughout the evening. The performances will hopefully go from
strength to strength as they continue to play together as a team throughout their time in Year
5. I'm certainly excited to see how successful this team can be!




